
EPC Parent Advisory Council 
Jan 10, 2022, 7:09pm| Meeting called to order by Jamie Dreger 

In Attendance 

Des Nolan, Jamie Dreger, Mark Neeves, Dennis MacNeil, Annie Karczmarczyk, Michelle Purdy-Hemmons, 
Jody McGarry, Tracy, Heather 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes for the previous meeting were approved by Michelle.  

School Council Chair 

Jamie is interested in attending the conference in April.  

EPC School Administration 

Mr. Morrison has accepted a temporary position as principal at the cave. EPC Grad committee needs a teacher 
lead. Recent influx of new students to EPC.  

New provincial recommendations for extracurricular activities. Existing sports teams may continue to hold 
practices. Currently no travel or games. Ski trips will go ahead as students can cohort within their own grades. 
This will be reassessed Feb. 1.  

Exam week was condensed to make up for missed education days before Christmas.  

Masks and Home Rapid Test kits will be distributed to students once remainder of supplies arrives. Awaiting 
on further direction on same. 

Annie will follow-up on the school track, unsure the amount owing. 

Aspen View Public School Board Trustee 

Dennis- Advocate with the ministry for delay in implementing the new curriculum. Time is needed to evaluate 
the input on the curriculum. Aspen view looking into options for private testing for unvaccinated staff 
members.  Annie- Noted that Mr. Glen Van Dijken would be joining the meeting Jan. 12. Advocating for a 
curriculum pause. Board highlights transportation insurance.  

Fundraising Society 

Meeting will be rescheduled. Des is waiting on staff feedback in regards to wish list equipment. Looking into 
activity based things to keep students busy during breaks. 

Next Meeting 

Next meeting March 7, 2022 

Meeting adjourned at 7:37pm 
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